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  Can I pay an invoice for goods that I have asked the supplier to hold for us at
their warehouse?  

  
No. An invoice cannot be paid until the goods are received.

If the supplier is requiring the payment of invoice, we should make arrangements to have the goods delivered to the
University and moved to an appropriate location for storage. Upon receiving the goods, we can then authorize the
invoice to be paid.
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